2019 Acting Convenor’s Report

There won't be a Convenor's report this year, but I’d like to give a short vote of thanks.

Firstly, I would like to thank Erik Cramb for all the work you did as previous Convenor of Dundee Access Group. You should be very proud of all the work the Access Group did under your leadership, but we understand why you had to step down. Your continued support and wealth of knowledge is an asset to our group.

And next Anne Farrow. Where do I begin? Thank you so much for the amazing job you do as Secretary to Dundee Access Group. Plus, a big thank you from myself for all your help and support during my time as Acting Convenor.

Our treasurer, Sandy Cameron, who keeps all our finances in order and up to date and produces our annual Statement of Accounts. Thank you so much for doing a wonderful job.

Last, but not least, to all of you, the volunteers within our group who attend our meetings, visit locations and generally do all the work that is required to keep improving the accessibility of our City of Dundee.

Thanks again to all of you.

Carole Craig 

June 2019

